
Throughout 2022 we have been approaching the  

teaching of reading in Prep to Year 2 in a new,  

evidence-based way.  

We would like to invite parents of students in Prep, Year 
1 and Year 2 to learn more about this approach and 

what it means for your child’s learning.  
 

Please join us for an afternoon of sharing and informing. 
Light refreshments will be provided. 

Contact our office for further information on 47991333.  

Thursday 6 October 2022 
3:30pm to 4:30pm 

TCBC Conference Room 

Teaching of Reading 
Parent Information Session  


